
Avon vs Carmel
June 11, 2011 @ Ben Davis HS

Avon 0 (26-8)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Breanne Lahart cf 3 0 3 0 1 0 7 0 0

Riley Larkin 2b 3 0 0 0 0 1 1 1 0

Allison Bexell lf 4 0 0 0 0 3 2 0 5

Haleigh Chasteen p 3 0 1 0 1 1 0 0 1

Brooke Hart pr 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Lauren Woodrow rf 3 0 0 0 0 2 2 0 0

Jessica Mathieu dh/1b 4 0 1 0 0 1 2 0 0

Mac Johnston c 3 0 0 0 1 0 2 0 2

Brooke Bryant pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Lizzy Snodgrass 1b/dh 1 0 0 0 0 1 4 0 0

Kaitlin Bell ph/dh 1 0 0 0 1 1 0 0 2

Brianna Selch pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Taylar Kelso 3b 2 0 0 0 1 1 1 4 0

Sadie Foster ss/pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 2 0

Totals..... 28 0 5 0 5 11 22 7 10

Carmel 1 (28-2)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Kelsi Jones cf 4 0 0 0 0 0 1 0 0

Kennedy Haynes 3b 4 0 2 1 0 1 1 3 0

Katie Osborn p 3 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Shannon Hall pr 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Michelle Huber 1b 3 0 0 0 0 0 5 0 2

Sarah Cretin c 3 0 0 0 0 0 12 0 0

Ali Bourgerie ss 2 0 1 0 1 0 2 0 0

Katie Stout 2b 3 0 0 0 0 1 1 1 1

Erynn Petruzzi lf 3 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 1

Katie Bosler rf 2 0 0 0 1 0 2 0 0

Totals..... 27 1 4 1 2 2 24 4 6



Score by Innings R H E
------------------------------------------
Avon................ 000 000 00 - 0 5 2
Carmel.............. 000 000 01 - 1 4 0
------------------------------------------

Note: 1 out, 2 runners LOB when the game ended.

E - Woodrow; Kelso. LOB - AVON 10; CARMEL 6. 2B - Chasteen(10); Haynes(12). SH
- R.Larkin.

Avon ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go

Haleigh Chasteen L,16-3 7.1 4 1 1 2 2 0 0 0 0 27 29 13 7

Carmel ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go

Katie Osborn W,18-2 8.0 5 0 0 5 11 0 0 0 0 28 34 9 4

Win - Osborn (18-2). Loss - Chasteen (16-3). Save - None.

Umpires -
Start: 7:30 Time: 2:22 Attendance: 1063
Weather: Overcast

Play-by-Play

Avon starters: 16/cf Lahart; 3/2b R.Larkin; 33/lf Bexell; 6/p Chasteen; 4/rf
Woodrow; 14/dh Mathieu; 20/c Johnston; 17/1b Snodgrass; 35/3b Kelso; 13/ss
Foster;

Carmel starters: 23/cf Jones; 12/3b Haynes; 17/p Osborn; 26/1b Huber; 21/c
Cretin; 9/ss A.Bourgerie; 5/2b Stout; 13/lf Petruzzi; 14/rf Bosler;

Avon 1st - Lahart singled, bunt. R.Larkin struck out swinging. Bexell struck
out looking. Chasteen struck out looking. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Carmel 1st - Jones flied out to cf. Haynes struck out swinging. Osborn flied
out to cf. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Avon 2nd - Woodrow flied out to rf. Mathieu grounded out to 2b. Johnston
fouled out to 1b. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Carmel 2nd - Huber grounded out to ss. Cretin lined out to cf. A.Bourgerie
walked. Stout grounded out to ss. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.



Avon 3rd - Snodgrass struck out looking. Kelso walked. Lahart singled to left
field; Kelso advanced to second. R.Larkin popped up to 3b, bunt. Bexell struck
out swinging. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

Carmel 3rd - Petruzzi grounded out to 2b. Bosler flied out to lf. Jones lined
out to 3b. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Avon 4th - Chasteen doubled to left field. Hart pinch ran for Chasteen.
Woodrow struck out swinging. Mathieu struck out swinging. Johnston popped up
to 1b. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Carmel 4th - Chasteen to p for Hart. Haynes fouled out to 1b. Osborn flied out
to rf. Huber flied out to lf. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Avon 5th - Bell pinch hit for Snodgrass. Bell walked. Selch pinch ran for
Bell. Kelso popped up to c, bunt. Lahart singled to right center; Selch
advanced to second. R.Larkin reached on a fielder's choice; Lahart advanced to
second; Selch out at second 3b to ss. Bell pinch hit for Selch. Bexell flied
out to rf. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

Carmel 5th - Mathieu to 1b. Snodgrass to dh for Selch. Cretin flied out to cf.
A.Bourgerie singled. Stout reached on a fielder's choice; A.Bourgerie out at
second 3b to ss. Petruzzi flied out to rf. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Avon 6th - Chasteen walked. Hart pinch ran for Woodrow. Hart popped up to 1b,
bunt. Mathieu popped up to ss. Johnston walked; Chasteen advanced to second.
Bryant pinch ran for Johnston. Bell to dh for Snodgrass. Bell struck out
swinging. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

Carmel 6th - Woodrow to rf for Hart. Johnston to c for Bryant. Bosler out at
first 3b to 2b, bunt. Jones flied out to cf. Haynes singled through the left
side. Osborn reached on an error by 3b; Haynes advanced to third on an error
by 3b. Hall pinch ran for Osborn. Huber grounded out to 3b. 0 runs, 1 hit, 1
error, 2 LOB.

Avon 7th - Osborn to p for Hall. Kelso struck out swinging. Lahart walked.
R.Larkin out at first 3b to 2b, SAC, bunt; Lahart advanced to second. Bexell
struck out swinging. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Carmel 7th - Cretin grounded out to 3b. A.Bourgerie flied out to cf. Stout
struck out swinging. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.



Avon 8th - Chasteen grounded out to 3b. Woodrow struck out swinging. Mathieu
singled to left field. Foster pinch ran for Mathieu. Johnston flied out to cf.
0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Carmel 8th - Mathieu to 1b. Foster to ss. Petruzzi singled to right field,
advanced to second on an error by rf. Bosler walked. Hall pinch ran for
Petruzzi. Jones flied out to cf. Haynes doubled to right center, RBI; Bosler
advanced to third; Hall scored. 1 run, 2 hits, 1 error, 2 LOB.


